
  
 

 

 

 

December 30, 2024 

 

Board Memo 187-2024: USPS Response FY25 Salary Ranges 

 

Executive Board, 

 

NAPS headquarters received the attached response from the USPS regarding FY25 salary ranges. The USPS 

has decided to proceed with implementing the proposed revisions to salary ranges by an increase of 1.7%. 

 

Please see updated salary range table effective January 11, 2025. 

 

Please share with your membership. 

 

Thank you and be safe. 

 

 

NAPS Headquarters 
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